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“Dare to Dream” Students of Color Career Conference at EvCC 
Scholarships available for students of color 
 
Everett Community College’s annual Students of Color Career Conference will be held 
on Thursday, March 24, from 8 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. The conference is open to all local 
area middle and high school students of color. Students will enjoy an easy and 
comfortable forum to meet and ask questions of many prominent professionals of color.  
 
To achieve their educational and/or career goals, students of color are encouraged to 
complete the SOCCC scholarship. 
 
---end--- 
 

http://www.everettcc.edu/resources/diversity/soccc/?linkFrom=Alias
http://www.everettcc.edu/uploadedFiles/Student_Resources_and_Services/Diversity_and_Equity_Center/SOCCC/SOCCC_ScholarshipApplication.pdf
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